
We have received your FAFSA application for the current Academic Year.  

You need to review any missing documents to see what our office needs to 

process your financial assistance. You can also check your awards that 

may have been awarded on the Financial Aid Award screen in MyHSSU.  

 

If you have any questions please e-mail financialassistance@hssu.edu or 

call 314-340-3500. 

 

Mail any documents to:  3029 Laclede Avenue  

St. Louis MO 63103-2136 

Attn: Financial Assistance Rm HGA 004 

 

You can also scan and e-mail documents to the e-mail account above or 
fax them to 314-340-5785. 
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